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• Visit one of our local libraries and tell them your child would like to take part in the Summer Reading 
Challenge.  

• The librarian will sign up your child and give them a collector folder. Your child will set a reading goal. 
• Your child can borrow and read books, eBooks and audiobooks for their Challenge. They can read 

anything they like! 
• The library will provide stickers and rewards for your child’s reading.  
• There is a gift for every two books that are read, up to six books. 
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